
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers  
 
From:   Steve Peiser, Senior Director of Network Management 

 
Re:    Provider Relief Fund Phase 3 Application Deadline 
 
Date:  October 28, 2020 
 
The federal government is continuing to provide financial assistance through the Provider Relief 
Fund (PRF) to health care providers who have been impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. The 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) announced that Phase 3 of the PRF application 
period has been expanded to include providers across a broad category of practices to ensure even 
more providers are able to receive funding. Providers will have until 11:59 p.m. EST on Nov. 6 to 
submit their applications for payment consideration. 
 
The eligible practices that may now apply for Phase 3 funding regardless of whether they accept 
Medicaid or Medicare are: 
 

• Allopathic and Osteopathic Physicians 
• Ambulatory Health Care Facilities 
• Assisted Living Facilities 
• Behavioral Health Providers 
• Chiropractors 
• Dental Providers 
• Emergency Medical Service Providers 
• Eye and Vision Services Providers 
• Hospice Providers 
• Hospital Units 
• Laboratories 
• Nursing and Custodial Care Facilities 
• Nursing Service and Related Providers 
• Physician Assistants and Advanced Practice Nursing Providers 
• Podiatric Medicine and Surgery Service Providers 
• Residential Treatment Facilities 
• Respiratory, Developmental, Rehabilitative and Restorative Service Providers 

 
Click here for additional information regarding provider eligibility, the application process, and 
reporting requirements. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Gold Coast Health Plan’s Provider Relations Department 
at ProviderRelations@goldchp.org. 

https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/for-providers/index.html
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